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COVID 19 AND GOVERNMENT TRAVEL RESTRICTIONS 

FORCE LAUDA TO SUSPEND ALL FLIGHTS UNTIL 

FURTHER NOTICE  

ALL AFFECTED PASSENGERS WILL BE CONTACTED BY E-MAIL 

 

Lauda, Austria's Nr. 1 Low cost airline, announced that due to the rapid spread of the COVID-19 virus 

and further governmental travel restrictions, all Lauda flights will be suspended until further notice.  

We are contacting all affected customers by email to advise them of their options and we urge 

customers not to call us. 

This is a fast moving and complex situation, and the safety and well-being of our people and customers 

is our main priority. We will continue to comply fully with all WHO and EASA guidelines and we will 

follow any travel restrictions that are imposed.  

Lauda apologizes sincerely to all customers affected by these government restrictions, which are 

necessary in order to combat the COVID-19 Virus.  

 

About Lauda: 

Lauda is Austria's no. 1 low-fare airline, founded in 2018 by the Austrian legend, Niki Lauda. The fleet will comprise in summer 

2020 38 aircraft, which are located in the 4 bases in Vienna, Dusseldorf, Stuttgart and Palma. More than 10 million passengers 

will fly with Lauda in the financial year 2021. The airline flies to over 100 destinations in 30 countries and offers all customers 

the lowest fares and the best customer service on a fleet of newly acquired A320 aircraft. 


